Date: 2011/1/17
5,

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Re: Attestation Letter for FCC ID: KA2RFHTN102A1 and KAZRFHTN104A1

To Whom it May Concern:

D-Link Corporation, certifies that neither the applicant nor any partyto this application,
as defined in47 CFR Ch. 1.2002(b), is subject to a denial to Federal benefits, that include
FCC benefits, pursuant to section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1998,21 U.S.C.
835(a).

Sincerely,

S

P

‘Shinglin Chung
D-Link Corporation
No.289, Sinhu 3rd Rd., Neihu District, Taipei City 114, Taiwan, R.0.C.




